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{regarding Loved}
A Rule of Queens (Book #13 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-04-29 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A RULE OF QUEENS is Book #13 in
the Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)--a FREE download on Google
Play! In A RULE OF QUEENS, Gwendolyn leads the remains of her nation in exile, as they sail into the hostile harbors of
the Empire. Taken in by Sandara’s people, they try to recover in hiding, to build a new home in the shadows of Volusia.
Thor, determined to rescue Guwayne, continues with his Legion brothers on his quest far across the sea, to the massive
caves that herald the Land of the Spirits, encountering unthinkable monsters and exotic landscapes. In the Southern
Isles, Alistair sacrifices herself for Erec—and yet an unexpected twist might just save them both. Darius risks it all
to save the love of his life, Loti, even if he must face the Empire alone. But his conflict with the Empire, he will
find, is just beginning. And Volusia continues her rise, after her assassination of Romulus, to consolidate her hold on
the Empire and become the ruthless queen she was meant to be. Will Gwen and her people survive? Will Guwayne be found?
Will Alistair and Erec live? Will Darius rescue Loti? Will Thorgrin and his brothers survive? With its sophisticated
world-building and characterization, A RULE OF QUEENS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of
knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings
us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #14 in the series--AN OATH OF
BROTHERS--is now also available! “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is
solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --San
Francisco Book Review “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” -Midwest Book Review “A quick and easy read…you have to read what happens next and you don’t want to put it down.” -FantasyOnline.net
A Quest of Heroes: The Graphic Novel (Episode #1) Morgan Rice 2015-05-20 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos Here is episode #1 in the graphic
novel adaptation of the #1 Bestselling epic fantasy novel A QUEST OF HEROES, with over 900 five star reviews! From #1
Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes the debut of a dazzling new fantasy series. A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1 IN THE
SORCERER’S RING) revolves around the epic coming of age story of one special boy, a 14 year old from a small village on
the outskirts of the Kingdom of the Ring. The youngest of four, the least favorite of his father, hated by his
brothers, Thorgrin senses he is different from the others. He dreams of becoming a great warrior, of joining the King’s
men and protecting the Ring from the hordes of creatures on the other side of the Canyon. When he comes of age and is
forbidden by his father to try out for the King’s Legion, he refuses to take no for an answer: he journeys out on his
own, determined to force his way into King’s Court and be taken seriously. But King’s Court is rife with its own family
dramas, power struggles, ambitions, jealousy, violence and betrayal. King MacGil must choose an heir from amongst his
children, and the ancient Dynasty Sword, the source of all their power, still sits untouched, waiting for the chosen
one to arrive. Thorgrin arrives as an outsider and battles to be accepted, and to join the King’s Legion. Thorgrin
comes to learn he has mysterious powers he does not understand, that he has a special gift, and a special destiny.
Against all odds he falls in love with the king’s daughter, and as their forbidden relationship blossoms, he discovers
he has powerful rivals. As he struggles to make sense of his powers, the king’s sorcerer takes him under his wing and
tells him of a mother he never knew, in a land far away, beyond the Canyon, beyond even the land of the Dragons. Before
Thorgrin can venture out and become the warrior he yearns to be, he must complete his training. But this may be cut
short, as he finds himself propelled into the center of royal plots and counterplots, ones that may threaten his love
and bring him down—and the entire kingdom with him. With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A QUEST
OF HEROES is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and
political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor
and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and
which will appeal to all ages and genders. “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews “The beginnings of
something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises
to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review
Rise of the Dragons (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 1) Morgan Rice 2014-12-22 “If you thought that there was no reason left
for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. In RISE OF THE DRAGONS Morgan Rice has come up
with what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor,
courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us
cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” -Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos The #1 Bestseller! From #1 Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes a sweeping new
epic fantasy series: RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND SORCERERS—Book 1). Kyra, 15, dreams of becoming a famed warrior,
like her father, even though she is the only girl in a fort of boys. As she struggles to understand her special skills,
her mysterious inner power, she realizes she is different than the others. But a secret is being kept from her about
her birth and the prophecy surrounding her, leaving her to wonder who she really is. Just as Kyra is coming of age, the
local lord comes to take her away. Her father wants to wed her off to save her. Kyra, though, refuses, and she quests
on her own, into a dangerous wood, where she encounters a wounded dragon—and ignites a series of events that will
change the kingdom forever. 15 year old Alec, meanwhile, sacrifices for his brother, taking his place in the draft, and
is carted off to The Flames, a wall of flames a hundred feet high that wards off the army of Trolls to the east. On the
far side of the kingdom, Merk, a mercenary striving to leave behind his dark past, quests through the wood to become a
Watcher of the Towers and help guard the Sword of Fire, the paranormal source of the kingdom’s power. But the Trolls
want the Sword, too—and they prepare for a massive invasion that could destroy the kingdoms forever. With its strong
atmosphere and complex characters, RISE OF THE DRAGONS is a sweeping, romantic saga of knights and warriors, of kings
and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, action, adventure, destiny, sorcery, monsters and dragons. It is a story of
love and broken hearts, of deception, of ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world
that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #2 in KINGS AND SORCERERS is also
now available! “RISE OF THE DRAGONS succeeds—right from the start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it should, with
one protagonist's struggles and moves neatly into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and
destiny.…All the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self….A
recommended winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” -Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer
A Charge of Valor (Book #6 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-06-14 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A CHARGE OF VALOR is Book #6 in
the #1 Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1)--a FREE download on Google
Play! In A CHARGE OF VALOR (Book #6 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor continues on his quest, deeper into the Empire, to
retrieve the stolen Destiny Sword and save the Ring. As he and his friends meet unexpected tragedy and lose a member of
their close-knit group, Thor and his remaining friends become closer than they ever were, learning that they must face
and overcome adversity together. Their journey takes them to new and exotic terrains, including the desolate Salt
Fields, the Great Tunnel, and the Mountains of Fire, as they face a host of unexpected monsters at every turn. Thor’s
skills deepen as he undergoes his most advanced training yet, and he will need to draw on powers greater than he has
ever used if he is to survive. They finally discover where the Sword has been taken, and they learn that, to retrieve
it, they will have to venture to the most dreaded place in the Empire: the Land of the Dragons. Back in the Ring,
Gwendolyn recovers slowly and grapples with deep depression after her attack. Kendrick and the others vow to fight for
her honor, despite the impossible odds. There follows one of the great battles in the history of the Ring, as they
struggle to free Silesia and conquer Andronicus. Meanwhile, Godfrey finds himself in disguise behind enemy lines and
begins to come into his own, learning what it means to become a warrior, in his own, unique way. Gareth manages to stay
alive, using all his cunning to avert capture by Andronicus, while Erec fights for his life to save Savaria from the
oncoming invasion by Andronicus—and to save his love, Alistair. Argon pays a precious price for doing the forbidden:
meddling in human affairs. And Gwendolyn must decide if she will give up on life, or take up the secluded life of a nun
in the ancient Tower of Refuge. But not before, in a shocking twist, Thor finally learns who his real father is. Will
Thor and the others survive the quest? Will they retrieve the Destiny Sword? Will the Ring survive Andronicus’
invasion? What will become of Gwendolyn, Kendrick and Erec? And who is Thor’s real father? With its sophisticated
world-building and characterization, A CHARGE OF VALOR is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of
knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings
us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 70,000 words. Books #7--#17
in the series are also available! “Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let go….This story is an amazing
adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found.” -Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with action, romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands
on this one and fall in love all over again.” --vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and this
especially was the kind of book you will have trouble putting down at night. The ending was a cliffhanger that was so
spectacular that you will immediately want to buy the next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner
{regarding Loved}
The Weight of Honor (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 3) Morgan Rice 2015-07-01 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans
of Morgan Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans
of Young Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal
(regarding Rise of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series! THE WEIGHT OF HONOR is book #3 in Morgan Rice’s bestselling
epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download)! In THE WEIGHT OF
HONOR, Kyra finally meets her cryptic uncle, and is shocked to discover he is not the man she expected. She embarks on
a period of training which will test her stamina and her frustration, as she soon encounters the limits of her power.
Unable to summon her dragon, unable to search deep within, and feeling an urgency to help in her father’s wars, Kyra
doubts if she will ever become the warrior she thought she was. And when she meets a mysterious boy, more powerful than
her, deep in the forest, she wonders what her future really has in store for her. Duncan must descend the peaks of Kos
with his new army and, vastly outnumbered, launch a risky invasion on the capital. If he wins, waiting behind its
ancient walls, he knows, will be the old king and his nest of nobles and aristocrats, all with their own agendas, all
of them as quick to betray as they are to embrace. Unifying Escalon may, indeed, be harder than freeing it. Alec, in
Ur, must tap his unique skills in the forge to aid the resistance if they have any chance of defending against the
looming Pandesian invasion. He is awestruck when he encounters Dierdre, the strongest girl he has ever meet. The time
she has a chance to make a stand against Pandesia, and as she bravely faces off, she who wonders if her father and his
men will have her back this time. Alec, in Ur, must tap his unique skills in the forge to aid the resistance if they
have any chance of defending against the looming Pandesian invasion. He is awestruck when he encounters Dierdre, the
strongest girl he has ever met. This time she has a chance to make a stand against Pandesia, and as she bravely faces
off, she wonders if her father and his men will have her back this time. Vesuvius leads his Troll nation across a
vulnerable Escalon, devastating the land, while Theos, enraged at what becomes of his son, is on a rampage himself, and
will not stop until all of Escalon is aflame. With its strong atmosphere and complex characters, THE WEIGHT OF HONOR is
a sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and
dragons. It is a story of love and broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest,
inviting us into a world that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #4 in KINGS
AND SORCERERS will be published soon. “If you thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the
Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series,
immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has
managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the
permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos
(regarding Rise of the Dragons) “[The novel] succeeds—right from the start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it
should, with one protagonist's struggles and moves neatly into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters,
and destiny.…All the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self….A
recommended winner for any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” --

Sorcerer's Ring Bundle (Books 4,5,6) Morgan Rice 2013-06-14 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients for an instant
success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos This bundle includes the next
three books in Morgan Rice’s #1 Bestselling fantasy series THE SORCERER’S RING (A CRY OF HONOR, A VOW OF GLORY and A
CHARGE OF VALOR). These three bestselling novels are all here in one convenient file and offer a great next step deeper
into the world of the SORCERER’S RING series. Over 200,000 words of reading, all for an incredible price! It is a great
deal, and it also makes the perfect gift! THE SORCERER’S RING series tells the epic tale of the coming of age of
Thorgrin, a special 14 year old boy, the least loved of his father, as he strives to become a warrior in the magical
Kingdom of the Ring, and as he learns he has powers, and a destiny, he does not understand. An outsider, he must fight
for acceptance as he strives to join the King’s elite Legion, and as he falls in love with the king’s 16 year old
daughter. Most of all, he must learn who he really is, why his destiny is so important, and why the entire fate of The
Ring depends on him. In Books #4, #5 and #6, the tale continues. In A CRY OF HONOR (Book #4 in the Sorcerer's Ring),
Thor has returned from The Hundred as a hardened warrior, and now he must learn what it means to battle for his
homeland, to battle for life and death. The McClouds have raided deep into MacGil territory—deeper than ever before in
the history of the Ring—and as Thor rides into an ambush, it will fall on his head to fend off the attack and save
King’s Court. In A VOW OF GLORY (Book #5 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor embarks with his Legion friends on an epic quest
into the vast wilds of the Empire to try to find the ancient Destiny Sword and save the Ring. Thor’s friendships
deepen, as they journey to new places, face unexpected monsters and fight side by side in unimaginable battle. They
encounter exotic lands, creatures and peoples beyond which they could have ever imagined, each step of their journey
fraught with increasing danger. They will have to summon all their skills if they are to survive as they follow the
trail of the thieves, deeper and deeper into the Empire. Their quest will bring them all the way into the heart of the
Underworld, one of the seven realms of hell, where the undead rule and fields are lined with bones. As Thor must summon
his powers, more than ever, he struggles to understand the nature of who he is. In A CHARGE OF VALOR (Book #6 in the
Sorcerer's Ring), Thor continues on his quest, deeper into the Empire, to retrieve the stolen Destiny Sword and save
the Ring. As he and his friends meet unexpected tragedy and lose a member of their close-knit group, Thor and his
remaining friends become closer than they ever were, learning that they must face and overcome adversity together.
Their journey takes them to new and exotic terrains, including the desolate Salt Fields, the Great Tunnel, and the
Mountains of Fire, as they face a host of unexpected monsters at every turn. With its sophisticated world-building and
characterization, THE SORCERER’S RING is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and
dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and
betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a
world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders.
An Oath of Brothers (Book #14 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-06-05 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete
with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos AN OATH OF
BROTHERS is Book #14 in the Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a
free download on Google Play! In AN OATH OF BROTHERS, Thorgrin and his brothers emerge from the land of the dead, more
driven than ever to find Guwayne, and set sail across a hostile sea, leading them to places beyond their wildest
dreams. As they come ever-closer to finding Guwayne, they also encounter obstacles unlike ever before, obstacles which
will test them to their very limits, which will call on all their training and force them to stand together as one, as
brothers. Darius stands up to the Empire, boldly freeing one slave village after the next, amassing an army, as others
rally to his cause. Facing off against fortified cities, against an army a thousand times his size, he summons all of
his instincts and courage, determined to survive, determined to win, to strive for freedom at any cost, even at the
cost of his life. Gwendolyn, with no other choice, leads her people into the Great Waste, deeper into the Empire than
anyone has ever journeyed, on a quest to find the legendary Second Ring—the last hope for the survival of her people,
and the last hope for Darius. Yet along the way she will encounter horrific monsters, worse landscapes, and an
insurrection from amidst her own people that even she may not be able to stop. Erec and Alistair sail for the Empire to
save their people, and along the way stop at hidden islands, determined to raise an army—even if it means dealing with
mercenaries of questionable repute. Godfrey finds himself deep inside the city of Volusia and deep in trouble as his
plan goes from bad to worse. Imprisoned, set to be executed, finally, even he can see no way out. Volusia forges a pact
with the darkest of sorcerers, and driven to even greater heights, she continues her ascent, conquering all who stand
in her way. More powerful than ever, she will take her war all the way to the steps of the Empire Capital—until she is
up against the entire Empire army, an army that dwarfs even her own, setting the stage for an epic battle. Will
Thorgrin find Guwayne? Will Gwendolyn and her people survive? Will Godfrey escape? Will Erec and Alistair reach the
Empire? Will Volusia become the next Empress? Will Darius lead his people to victory? With its sophisticated worldbuilding and characterization, AN OATH OF BROTHERS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of
knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings
us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.”
—Kirkus Reviews “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The
beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of
what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review “A quick and easy read…you have to read what
happens next and you don’t want to put it down.” --FantasyOnline.net)
The Survival Trilogy (Books 1 and 2) Morgan Rice 2016-06-02 “Shades of THE HUNGER GAMES permeate a story centered
around two courageous teens determined to buck all odds in an effort to regain their loved ones….ARENA ONE builds a
believable, involving world and is recommended for those who enjoy dystopian novels, powerful female characters, and
stories of uncommon courage.” --Midwest Book Review A bundle of Books 1 and 2 in THE SURVIVAL TRILOGY, the #1
bestselling series! New York. 2120. America has been decimated, wiped out from the second Civil War. Survivors, far and
few between, join violent gangs, predators who live in the big cities. There is only one rule to their stadium, where
opponents are made to fight to the death: no one survives. Ever. "Addicting...ARENA ONE was one of those books that you
read late into the night until your eyes start to cross because you don’t want to put it down." –Dallas Examiner
A Sea of Shields (Book #10 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-12-13 “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and
the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” --San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) A SEA OF SHIELDS is Book #10 in the 17 book
bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)--a FREE download on Google Play,
with over 1,000 five star reviews! In A SEA OF SHIELDS, Gwendolyn gives birth to her and Thorgrin’s child, amidst
powerful omens. With a son born to them, Gwendolyn and Thorgrin’s lives are changed forever, as is the destiny of the
Ring. Thor has no choice to but to embark to find his mother, to leave his wife and child and venture away from his
homeland on a perilous quest that will have the very future of the Ring at stake. Before Thor embarks, he unites with
Gwendolyn in the greatest wedding in the history of the MacGils, and he is given the honor he has always dreamed of
when he is inducted into the Silver and becomes a Knight. Gwendolyn feels a looming danger to the Ring, and furthers
her plans to rescue all of her people in the case of a catastrophe. Erec receives news of his father’s illness, and is
summoned back home, to the Southern Isles; Alistair joins him on the journey, as their wedding plans are put in motion.
Reece, despite himself, falls in love with his cousin, and when Tirus’ sons find out, they set in motion a great
treachery. And Romulus, in the Empire, discovers a new form of magic which may just destroy the Shield for good. With
its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A SEA OF SHIELDS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of
rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken
hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is
a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. All 17 books
in THE SORCERER’S RING are now available! And Morgan Rice’s new fantasy series, KINGS AND SORCERERS is also available,
beginning with book #1, RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download on Google Play, with over 400 five star reviews! “A
spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review
(regarding A Quest of Heroes) “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots,
mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep
you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” -Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos
The Complete Sorcerer’s Ring Bundle (Books 1--17) Morgan Rice 2015-02-16 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “[An]
entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “The beginnings of something remarkable are
there.” —San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) The complete bundle of ALL 17 books in Morgan Rice’s
#1 Bestselling fantasy series THE SORCERER’S RING—which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download! These
17 novels, all in one convenient file, take us through the entire cycle of the SORCERER’S RING. Over 1,000,000 words of
reading, all for an incredible price, it makes a great deal and the perfect gift! With its sophisticated world-building
and characterization, THE SORCERER’S RING is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and
dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and
betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a
world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of
what promises to be an epic young adult series.” —Midwest Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “A quick and easy
read…you have to read what happens next and you don’t want to put it down.” —FantasyOnline.net (regarding A Quest of
Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” —Publishers Weekly (regarding A Quest of
Heroes)
A Vow of Glory (Book #5 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-05-01 A VOW OF GLORY is Book #5 in the Bestselling
series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with the #1 Bestseller A QUEST OF HEROES--a FREE download on Play! In A VOW OF
GLORY (Book #5 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor embarks with his Legion friends on an epic quest into the vast wilds of
the Empire to try to find the ancient Destiny Sword and save the Ring. Thor’s friendships deepen, as they journey to
new places, face unexpected monsters and fight side by side in unimaginable battle. They encounter exotic lands,
creatures and peoples beyond which they could have ever imagined, each step of their journey fraught with increasing
danger. They will have to summon all their skills if they are to survive as they follow the trail of the thieves,
deeper and deeper into the Empire. Their quest will bring them all the way into the heart of the Underworld, one of the
seven realms of hell, where the undead rule and fields are lined with bones. As Thor must summon his powers, more than
ever, he struggles to understand the nature of who he is. Back in the Ring, Gwendolyn must lead half of King’s Court to
the Western stronghold of Silesia, an ancient city perched on the edge of the Canyon that has stood for one thousand
years. Silesia’s fortifications have allowed it to survive every attack throughout every century—but it has never been
faced with an assault by a leader like Andronicus, by an army like his million men. Gwendolyn learns what it means to
be queen as she takes on a leadership role, Srog, Kolk, Brom, Steffen, Kendrick and Godfrey by her side, preparing to
defend the city for the massive war to come. Meanwhile, Gareth is descending deeper into madness, trying to fend off a
coup that would have him assassinated in King’s Court, while Erec fights for his life to save his love, Alistair and
the Duke’s city of Savaria as the downed shield enables the wild creatures to invade. And Godfrey, wallowing in drink,
will have to decide if he is ready to cast off his past and become the man his family expects him to be. As they all
fight for their lives and as things seem as if they can’t get any worse, the story ends with two shocking twists. Will
Gwendolyn survive the assault? Will Thor survive the Empire? Will the Destiny Sword be found? With its sophisticated
world-building and characterization, A VOW OF GLORY is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of
knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings
us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 75,000 words. All 17 books
in in the series are now available! “Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let go….This story is an
amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very beginning. There is not a dull moment to be
found.” --Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with action, romance, adventure, and suspense. Get
your hands on this one and fall in love all over again.” --vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and
this especially was the kind of book you will have trouble putting down at night. The ending was a cliffhanger that was
so spectacular that you will immediately want to buy the next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner
a-charge-of-valor-the-sorcerers-ring-6-morgan-rice
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Midwest Book Review, D. Donovan, eBook Reviewer (regarding Rise of the Dragons) “A plot-driven novel that’s easy to
read in a weekend…A good start to a promising series.” --San Francisco Book Review (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
Ring of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Four) Morgan Rice 2020-06-30 “Has all the ingredients for an instant
success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The
beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller
Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes (over 1,300 five star reviews) comes a startlingly new fantasy series. In RING
OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book Four), Ravin has the capital surrounded. With the cowardly Vars at the helm, and
with only tides and walls left to protect it, the city lies in chaos and near ruin. Just one battle remains between
survival and destruction. The boy, meanwhile, holds the secret of the King’s assassination. Will he reveal it in time
and change the fate of the capital? Will Devin finish the unfinished sword? Will Lenore pursue her love for Devin? Will
Greave find the cure in time to save his sister? And will Nerra rise up to lead an army of dragons? AGE OF THE
SORCERERS weaves an epic sage of love, of passion, of sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and
warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early
hours, one that will transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget.
It appeals to all ages and genders. Books #5-#8 are also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what
promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's
writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
A Land of Fire (Book #12 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-03-06 “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus
Reviews “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The beginnings of
something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review A LAND OF FIRE is Book #12 in the Bestselling series THE
SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1), a free download! In A LAND OF FIRE (BOOK #12 IN THE
SORCERER’S RING), Gwendolyn and her people find themselves surrounded on the Upper Isles, besieged by Romulus’ dragons
and his million man army. All seems lost—when salvation comes from an unlikely source. Gwendolyn is determined to find
her baby, lost at sea, and to lead her nation-in-exile to a new home. She travels across foreign and exotic seas,
encountering unthinkable dangers, rebellion and starvation, as they sail for dream of a safe harbor. Thorgrin’s finally
meets his mother in the Land of the Druids, and their meeting will change his life forever, make him stronger than he
has ever been. With a new quest, he embarks, determined to rescue Gwendolyn, to find his baby, and to fulfill his
destiny. In an epic battle of dragons and of men, Thor will be tested in every way; as he battles monsters and lays
down his life for his brothers, he will dig deeper to become the great warrior he was meant to be. In the Southern
Isles, Erec lies dying, and Alistair, accused of his murder, must do what she can to both save Erec and absolve herself
of guilt. A civil war erupts in a power struggle for the throne, and Alistair finds herself caught in the middle, with
her fate, and Erec’s, hanging in the balance. Romulus remains intent on destroying Gwendolyn, Thorgrin, and what
remains of the Ring; but his moon cycle is coming to an end, and his power will be severely tested. Meanwhile, in the
Northern province of the Empire, a new hero is rising: Darius, a 15 year old warrior, who is determined to break off
the chains of slavery and rise up amongst his people. But the Northern Capitol is run by Volusia, a 18 year old girl,
famed for her beauty—and famed also her barbaric cruelty. Will Gwen and her people survive? Will Guwayne be found? Will
Romulus crush the Ring? Will Erec live? Will Thorgrin return in time? With its sophisticated world-building and
characterization, A LAND OF FIRE is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons,
of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is
a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never
forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. Books #13--#17 in the series are now also available! “A spirited
fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review “A quick and
easy read…you have to read what happens next and you don’t want to put it down.” --FantasyOnline.net “It will keep you
entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.” --Books and Movie Reviews
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-11 The third instalment to the global #1 bestselling series. As the King of
Adarlan's Assassin, Celaena Sardothien is bound to serve the tyrant who slaughtered her dear friend. But she has vowed
to make him pay. The answers Celaena needs to destroy the king lie across the sea Wendlyn. And Chaol, Captain of the
King's Guard, has put his future in jeopardy to send her there. Yet as Celaena seeks her destiny in Wendlyn, a new
threat is preparing to take to the skies. Will Celaena find the strength not only to win her own battles, but to fight
a war that could pit her loyalties to her own people against those she has grown to love? This third novel in the
THRONE OF GLASS sequence, from global #1 bestselling author Sarah J. Maas, is packed with more heart-stopping action,
devastating drama and swoonsome romance, and introduces some fierce new heroines to love and hate.
A March of Kings (Book #2 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-01-01 After he escapes from the dungeon, Thor is
horrified to learn of another assassination attempt on King MacGil. When MacGil dies, the kingdom is set into turmoil.
As everyone vies for the throne, King’s Court is more rife than ever with its family dramas, power struggles,
ambitions, jealousy, violence and betrayal. An heir must be chosen from among the children, and the ancient Dynasty
Sword, the source of all their power, will have a chance to be wielded by someone new. But all this might be upended:
the murder weapon is recovered, and the noose tightens on finding the assassin. Simultaneously, the MacGils face a new
threat by the McClouds, who are set to attack again from within the Ring. Thor fights to win back Gwendolyn’s love, but
there may not be time: he is told to pack up, to prepare with his brothers in arms for The Hundred, a hundred grueling
days of hell that all Legion members must survive. The Legion will have to cross the Canyon, beyond the protection of
the Ring, into the Wilds, and set sail across the Tartuvian Sea for the Isle of Mist, said to be patrolled by a dragon,
for their initiation into manhood. Will they make it back? Will the Ring survive in their absence? And will Thor
finally learn the secret of his destiny? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A MARCH OF KINGS
is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political
machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and
courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which
will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 60,000 words. Book #3 in the series will be published soon.
Notes, Critical and Practical, on the Book of Exodus George Bush 1841
Rise of the Valiant (Kings and Sorcerers--Book #2) Morgan Rice 2015-04-17 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans
of Morgan Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans
of Young Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal
(regarding Rise of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series! RISE OF THE VALIANT is book #2 in Morgan Rice’s bestselling
epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free download)! In the wake of the
dragon’s attack, Kyra is sent on an urgent quest: to cross Escalon and seek out her uncle in the mysterious Tower of
Ur. The time has come for her to learn about who she is, who her mother is, and to train and develop her special
powers. It will be a quest fraught with peril for a girl alone, Escalon filled with dangers from savage beasts and men
alike—one that will require all of her strength to survive. Her father, Duncan, must lead his men south, to the great
water city of Esephus, to attempt to free his fellow countrymen from the iron grip of Pandesia. If he succeeds, he will
have to journey to the treacherous Lake of Ire and then onto the icy peaks of Kos, where there live the toughest
warriors of Escalon, men he will need to recruit if he has any chance of taking the capital. Alec escapes with Marco
from The Flames to find himself on the run through the Wood of Thorns, chased by exotic beasts. It is a harrowing
journey through the night as he quests for his hometown, hoping to be reunited with his family. When he arrives, he is
shocked by what he discovers. Merk, despite his better judgment, turns back to help the girl, and finds himself, for
the first time in his life, entangled in a stranger’s affairs. He will not forego his pilgrimage to the Tower of Ur,
though, and he finds himself anguished as he realizes the tower is not what he expects. Vesuvius spurs his giant as he
leads the Trolls on their mission underground, attempting to bypass The Flames, while the dragon, Theos, has his own
special mission on Escalon. With its strong atmosphere and complex characters, RISE OF THE VALIANT is a sweeping saga
of knights and warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story
of love and broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world
that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #3 in the series--THE WEIGHT OF
HONOR--is now also available! “If you thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s
Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in
a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to
produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of
all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the
Dragons) “[The novel] succeeds—right from the start…. A superior fantasy…It begins, as it should, with one
protagonist's struggles and moves neatly into a wider circle of knights, dragons, magic and monsters, and destiny.…All
the trappings of high fantasy are here, from soldiers and battles to confrontations with self….A recommended winner for
any who enjoy epic fantasy writing fueled by powerful, believable young adult protagonists.” --Midwest Book Review, D.
Donovan, eBook Reviewer (regarding Rise of the Dragons) “A plot-driven novel that’s easy to read in a weekend…A good
start to a promising series.” --San Francisco Book Review (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
A Cry of Honor (Book #4 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-03-01 In A CLASH OF HONOR (Book #4 in the Sorcerer's
Ring), Thor has returned from The Hundred as a hardened warrior, and now he must learn what it means to battle for his
homeland, to battle for life and death. The McClouds have raided deep into MacGil territory—deeper than ever before in
the history of the Ring—and as Thor rides into an ambush, it will fall on his head to fend off the attack and save
King’s Court. Godfrey has been poisoned by his brother by a very rare and potent poison, and his fate lies in
Gwendolyn’s hands, as she does whatever she can to save her brother from death. Gareth has fallen deeper into a state
of paranoia and discontent, hiring his own tribe of savages as a personal fighting force and giving them Silver
Hall—ousting The Silver and causing a rift in King’s Court that threatens to blow up into a civil war. He also schemes
to have the fierce Nevaruns take Gwendolyn away, selling her off in marriage without her consent. Thor’s friendships
deepen, as they journey to new places, face unexpected monsters and fight side by side in unimaginable battle. Thor
journeys to his hometown and, in an epic confrontation with his father, he learns a great secret of his past, of who he
is, who his mother is—and of his destiny. With the most advanced training he’s ever received from Argon, he begins to
tap powers he didn’t know he had, becoming more powerful each day. As his relationship with Gwen deepens, he returns to
King’s Court in the hopes of proposing to her—but it may already be too late. Andronicus, armed with an informer, leads
his million-man Empire army to once again attempt to breach the Canyon and crush the Ring. And just as things seem like
they can’t get any worse at King’s Court, the story ends with a shocking twist. Will Godfrey survive? Will Gareth be
ousted? Will King’s Court split in two? Will the Empire invade? Will Gwendolyn end up with Thor? And will Thor finally
learn the secret of his destiny? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A CLASH OF HONOR is an
epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political
machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and
courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which
will appeal to all ages and genders. At 85,000 words, it is the longest of all the books in the series! Book #5 in the
series will be published soon.
A Vow of Glory Morgan Rice 2013-05 " THE SORCERER S RING has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and
betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of
all fantasy readers. --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A VOW OF GLORY is book #5 in the Bestselling series THE
SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES, a #1 Bestseller with over 300 five star reviews--now a FREE
download! In A VOW OF GLORY, Thor embarks with his Legion friends on an epic quest into the vast wilds of the Empire to
try to find the ancient Destiny Sword and save the Ring. Thor s friendships deepen, as they journey to new places, face
unexpected monsters and fight side by side in unimaginable battle. They encounter exotic lands, creatures and peoples
beyond which they could have ever imagined, each step of their journey fraught with increasing danger. They will have
to summon all their skills if they are to survive as they follow the trail of the thieves, deeper and deeper into the
Empire. Their quest will bring them all the way into the heart of the Underworld, one of the seven realms of hell,
where the undead rule and fields are lined with bones. As Thor must summon his powers, more than ever, he struggles to
understand the nature of who he is. Back in the Ring, Gwendolyn must lead half of King s Court to the Western
stronghold of Silesia, an ancient city perched on the edge of the Canyon that has stood for one thousand years. Silesia
s fortifications have allowed it to survive every attack throughout every century but it has never been faced with an
assault by a leader like Andronicus, by an army like his million men. Gwendolyn learns what it means to be queen as she
takes on a leadership role, Srog, Kolk, Brom, Steffen, Kendrick and Godfrey by her side, preparing to defend the city
for the massive war to come. Meanwhile, Gareth is descending deeper into madness, trying to fend off a coup that would
have him assassinated in King s Court, while Erec fights for his life to save his love, Alistair and the Duke s city of
Savaria as the downed shield enables the wild creatures to invade. And Godfrey, wallowing in drink, will have to decide
if he is ready to cast off his past and become the man his family expects him to be. As they all fight for their lives
and as things seem as if they can t get any worse, the story ends with two shocking twists. Will Gwendolyn survive the
assault? Will Thor survive the Empire? Will the Destiny Sword be found? With its sophisticated world-building and
characterization, A VOW OF GLORY is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons,
of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is
a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never
forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 75,000 words. Grabbed my attention from the beginning and
did not let go .This story is an amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very beginning. There
is not a dull moment to be found. --Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} ""
A Joust of Knights (Book #16 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-09-16 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
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ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete
with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding A
Quest of Heroes) “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “The beginnings of
something remarkable are there.” —San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) A JOUST OF KNIGHTS is Book
#16 in the Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download with
over 500 five star reviews on Amazon! In A JOUST OF KNIGHTS, Thorgrin and his brothers follow Guwayne’s trail at sea,
pursuing him to the Isle of Light. But as they reach the ravaged isle and the dying Ragon, all may be just too late.
Darius finds himself brought to the Empire capital, and to the greatest arena of them all. He is trained by a
mysterious man who is determined to forge him into a warrior, and to help him survive the impossible. But the capital
arena is unlike anything Darius has seen, and its formidable foes may be too intense for even he to conquer. Gwendolyn
is pulled into the heart of the family dynamics of the royal court of the Ridge, as the King and Queen beg her for a
favor. On a quest to unearth secrets that can change the very future of the Ridge and save Thorgrin and Guwayne, Gwen
is shocked by what she discovers as she digs too deep. Erec and Alistair’s bonds deepen as they sail further upriver,
into the heart of the Empire, determined to find Volusia and save Gwendolyn—while Godfrey and his crew wreak havoc
within Volusia, determined to avenge their friends. And Volusia herself learns what it means to rule the Empire, as she
finds her precarious capital embattled from all sides. With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A
JOUST OF KNIGHTS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and
political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor
and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and
which will appeal to all ages and genders. THE GIFT OF BATTLE (BOOK #17 IN THE SORCERER'S RING), the finale of the
Sorcerer's Ring, is now also available! And book #1 in Morgan Rice's new epic fantasy series, RISE OF THE DRAGONS
(KINGS AND SORCERERS--BOOK 1), is now available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an
epic young adult series.” —Midwest Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes)
A Fate of Dragons (Book #3 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2016-07-08 A FATE OF DRAGONS (Book #3 in the Sorcerer's
Ring) takes us deeper into Thor's epic journey to becoming a warrior, as he journeys across the Sea of Fire to the
dragon's Isle of Mist. An unforgiving place, home to the most elite warriors of the world, Thor's powers and abilities
deepen as he trains. His friendships deepen, too, as they face adversities together, beyond what they could imagine.
But as they find themselves up against unimaginable monsters, The Hundred quickly goes from training session to a
matter of life or death. Not all will survive. Along the way, Thor's dreams, along with his mysterious encounters with
Argon, will continue to plague him, to press him to try to learn more about who he is, who his mother is, and what the
source of his powers are. What is his destiny? Back in the Ring, matters are getting much worse. As Kendrick is
imprisoned, Gwendolyn finds it landing on her to try to save him, to save the Ring by bringing down her brother Gareth.
She hunts for clues for her father's murderer along with her brother Godfrey, and along the way, the two of them will
become much closer, united in their cause. But Gwendolyn finds herself in mortal danger as she presses too deep, and
she may be in over her head. Gareth attempts to wield the Dynasty Sword and learns what it means to be King, becoming
drunk with the abuse of power. He rules ruthlessly, becoming paranoid. As the noose tightens on the king's assassin,
the McClouds attack deeper into the Ring, and King's Court finds itself in an increasingly precarious position.
Gwendolyn pines for Thor's return, for them to be together, for their love to blossom. But with powerful forces in
their way, it is questionable if that chance will ever come. Will Thor survive The Hundred? Will King's Court collapse?
Will MacGil's murderer be found? Will Gwendolyn end up with Thor? And will Thor finally learn the secret of his
destiny?
A Cry of Honor Morgan Rice 2013 Thor has returned from The Hundred as a hardened warrior, and now he must learn what it
means to battle for his homeland, to battle for life and death. The McClouds have raided deep into MacGil territory -deeper than ever before in the history of the Ring -- and as Thor rides into an ambush, it will fall on his head to
fend off the attack and save King's Court. Thor's friendships deepen, as they journey to new places, face unexpected
monsters and fight side by side in unimaginable battle. Thor journeys to his hometown and, in an epic confrontation
with his father, he learns a great secret of his past, of who he is, who his mother is -- and of his destiny.
A Forge of Valor (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 4) Morgan Rice 2015-09-07 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans of
Morgan Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans of
Young Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal
(regarding Rise of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series, with over 400 five star reviews! A FORGE OF VALOR is book #4
in Morgan Rice’s bestselling epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE DRAGONS, a free
download)! In A FORGE OF VALOR, Kyra slowly returns from the verge of death, healed by Kyle’s love and mysterious
power. As he sacrifices for her, she regains her strength—yet not without a price. She presses Alva for the secret of
her lineage, and he finally reveals all about her mother. Given a chance to quest to the source of her power, Kyra must
make a crucial choice: whether to complete her training or journey to help her father, who wallows in the capital
dungeon, his execution pending. Aidan, Motley at his side, also strives to rescue his father, trapped in the perilous
capital, while in the far corner of the kingdom, Merk, amazed by what he discovers in the Tower of Ur, braces himself
against a massive troll invasion. His Tower surrounded, he must fight alongside his fellow Watchers, to defend his
nation’s most precious relic. Dierdre finds herself facing a full-fledged Pandesian invasion in her embattled city of
Ur. As her precious city is destroyed all around her, she has to decide whether to escape or to make a final, heroic
stand. Alec, meanwhile, finds himself at sea with his cryptic newfound friend, sailing to a land he’s never been, one
even more mysterious than his companion. It is here that, finally, he learns of his destiny—and of the last hope for
Escalon. With its strong atmosphere and complex characters, A FORGE OF VALOR is a sweeping saga of knights and
warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and
broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will
live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #5 in KINGS AND SORCERERS will be published
soon. “If you thought that there was no reason left for living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were
wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls
and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong
set of characters that make us cheer for them on every page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that
love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
The Devil’s Dictionary Ambrose Bierce 101-01-01 The Devil's Dictionary is a satirical dictionary written by American
journalist and author Ambrose Bierce. Originally published in 1906 as The Cynic's Word Book, it features Bierce's witty
and often ironic spin on many common English words.
Man, Play, and Games Roger Caillois 2001 Play is "an occasion of pure waste: waste of time, energy, ingenuity, skill,
and often of money." It is also an essential element of human social and spiritual development. In this study, Roger
Caillois defines play as a voluntary activity that occurs in a pure space, isolated and protected from the rest of
life. Within limits set by rules that provide a level playing field, players move toward an unpredictable outcome by
responding to their opponents' actions. Caillois qualifies types of games and ways of playing, from the improvisation
characteristic of children's play to the disciplined pursuit of solutions to gratuitously difficult puzzles. He also
examines the means by which games become part of daily life, ultimately giving cultures their most characteristic
customs and institutions.
A Quest of Heroes (Book #1 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2012-12 “A breathtaking new epic fantasy series. Morgan
Rice does it again! This magical saga reminds me of the best of J.K. Rowling, George R.R. Martin, Rick Riordan,
Christopher Paolini and J.R.R. Tolkien. I couldn’t put it down!” --Allegra Skye, Bestselling author of SAVED From #1
Bestselling author Morgan Rice comes the debut of a dazzling new fantasy series. A QUEST OF HEROES (BOOK #1 IN THE
SORCERER’S RING) revolves around the epic coming of age story of one special boy, a 14 year old from a small village on
the outskirts of the Kingdom of the Ring. The youngest of four, the least favorite of his father, hated by his
brothers, Thorgrin senses he is different from the others. He dreams of becoming a great warrior, of joining the King’s
men and protecting the Ring from the hordes of creatures on the other side of the Canyon. When he comes of age and is
forbidden by his father to try out for the King’s Legion, he refuses to take no for an answer: he journeys out on his
own, determined to force his way into King’s Court and be taken seriously. But King’s Court is rife with its own family
dramas, power struggles, ambitions, jealousy, violence and betrayal. King MacGil must choose an heir from amongst his
children, and the ancient Dynasty Sword, the source of all their power, still sits untouched, waiting for the chosen
one to arrive. Thorgrin arrives as an outsider and battles to be accepted, and to join the King’s Legion. Thorgrin
comes to learn he has mysterious powers he does not understand, that he has a special gift, and a special destiny.
Against all odds he falls in love with the king’s daughter, and as their forbidden relationship blossoms, he discovers
he has powerful rivals. As he struggles to make sense of his powers, the king’s sorcerer takes him under his wing and
tells him of a mother he never knew, in a land far away, beyond the Canyon, beyond even the land of the Dragons. Before
Thorgrin can venture out and become the warrior he yearns to be, he must complete his training. But this may be cut
short, as he finds himself propelled into the center of royal plots and counterplots, ones that may threaten his love
and bring him down—and the entire kingdom with him. With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A QUEST
OF HEROES is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and
political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor
and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and
which will appeal to all ages and genders. It is 82,000 words. Book #2 in the series, A MARCH OF KINGS, is now
available, too. “Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let go....This story is an amazing adventure that
is fast paced and action packed from the very beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found.” --Paranormal Romance
Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with action, romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall
in love all over again.” --vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and this especially was the kind of
book you will have trouble putting down at night. The ending was a cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will
immediately want to buy the next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner {regarding Loved}
Sorcerer's Ring Bundle (Books 6-7) Morgan Rice 2016-03-22 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients for an instant
success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.”--Books and Movie Reviews. This bundle includes books 6 and 7 in Morgan
Rice’s #1 Bestselling fantasy series THE SORCERER’S RING (A CHARGE OF VALOR and A RITE OF SWORDS), a 17 book epic
fantasy series with over 1,000 five star reviews. These two bestselling novels are both here in one convenient file. In
A CHARGE OF VALOR (Book #6 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor continues on his quest, deeper into the Empire, to retrieve
the stolen Destiny Sword and save the Ring. As he and his friends meet unexpected tragedy and lose a member of their
close-knit group, Thor and his remaining friends become closer than they ever were, learning that they must face and
overcome adversity together. Their journey takes them to new and exotic terrains, including the desolate Salt Fields,
the Great Tunnel, and the Mountains of Fire, as they face a host of unexpected monsters at every turn. In A RITE OF
SWORDS (Book #7 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor grapples with his legacy, battling to come to terms with who his father
is, whether to reveal his secret, and what action he must take. Back home in the Ring, with Mycoples by his side and
the Destiny Sword in hand, Thor is determined to wreak vengeance on Andronicus’ army and liberate his homeland—and to
finally propose to Gwendolyn. But he comes to learn that there are forces even greater than he that might just stand in
his way. In a final, shocking twist, Thor learns that while his powers are supreme, he also has a hidden weakness—one
that may just bring his final downfall. Will Thor and the others liberate the Ring and defeat Andronicus? Will
Gwendolyn become the queen they all need her to be? What will become of the Destiny Sword, of Erec, Kendrick, Reece and
Godfrey? And what is the secret that Alistair is hiding? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization,
THE SORCERER'S RING is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues
and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of
honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget,
and which will appeal to all ages and genders.
The Gift of Battle (Book #17 in the Sorcerers Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-11-24 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete
with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding A
Quest of Heroes) THE GIFT OF BATTLE (Book #17) is the finale of the Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which
begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download on Google Play! In THE GIFT OF BATTLE, Thor meets his greatest
and final challenge, as he quests deeper into the Land of Blood to attempt to rescue Guwayne. Encountering foes more
powerful than he ever imagined, Thor soon realizes he is up against an army of darkness, one for which his powers are
no match. When he learns a sacred object may give him the powers he needs—an object which has been kept secret for
ages—he must embark on a final quest to retrieve it before it is too late, with the fate of the Ring hanging in the
balance. Gwendolyn keeps her vow to the King of the Ridge, entering the tower and confronting the cult leader to learn
what secret he is hiding. The revelation sends her to Argon, and ultimately to Argon’s master—where she learns the
greatest secret of all, one which may alter the destiny of her people. When the Ridge is discovered by the Empire, the
invasion begins and, under attack by the greatest army known to man, it falls on Gwendolyn to defend, and to lead her
people on one final, mass exodus. Thor’s Legion brothers, on their own, face unimaginable risks, as Angel is dying from
her leprosy. Darius fights for his life beside his father in the Empire capital, until a surprise twist prods him, with
nothing left to lose, to finally tap his own powers. Erec and Alistair reach Volusia, battling their way upriver, and
they continue on their quest for Gwendolyn and the exiles, as they face unexpected battles. And Godfrey realizes that
he must ultimately make a decision to be the man he wants to be. Volusia, surrounded by all the power of the Knights of
the Seven, must put herself to the test as goddess and discover if she alone has the power to crush men and rule the
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Empire. While Argon, faced with his end of days, realizes the time has come to sacrifice himself. As good and evil hang
in the balance, one final, epic battle—the greatest battle of all—will determine the outcome of the Ring for all time.
With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, THE GIFT OF BATTLE is an epic tale of friends and lovers,
of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken
hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is
a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. THE GIFT OF
BATTLE is the longest of all the books in the series, at 93,000 words! “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and
the premise intriguing.” —Publishers Weekly (regarding A Quest of Heroes)
A Charge of Valor Morgan Rice 2013-06 " THE SORCERER S RING has all the ingredients for an instant success: plots,
counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts, deception and
betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the permanent library of
all fantasy readers. --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos In A CHARGE OF VALOR (Book #6 in the Sorcerer's Ring),
Thor continues on his quest, deeper into the Empire, to retrieve the stolen Destiny Sword and save the Ring. As he and
his friends meet unexpected tragedy and lose a member of their close-knit group, Thor and his remaining friends become
closer than they ever were, learning that they must face and overcome adversity together. Their journey takes them to
new and exotic terrains, including the desolate Salt Fields, the Great Tunnel, and the Mountains of Fire, as they face
a host of unexpected monsters at every turn. Thor s skills deepen as he undergoes his most advanced training yet, and
he will need to draw on powers greater than he has ever used if he is to survive. They finally discover where the Sword
has been taken, and they learn that, to retrieve it, they will have to venture to the most dreaded place in the Empire:
the Land of the Dragons. Back in the Ring, Gwendolyn recovers slowly and grapples with deep depression after her
attack. Kendrick and the others vow to fight for her honor, despite the impossible odds. There follows one of the great
battles in the history of the Ring, as they struggle to free Silesia and conquer Andronicus. Meanwhile, Godfrey finds
himself in disguise behind enemy lines and begins to come into his own, learning what it means to become a warrior, in
his own, unique way. Gareth manages to stay alive, using all his cunning to avert capture by Andronicus, while Erec
fights for his life to save Savaria from the oncoming invasion by Andronicus and to save his love, Alistair. Argon pays
a precious price for doing the forbidden: meddling in human affairs. And Gwendolyn must decide if she will give up on
life, or take up the secluded life of a nun in the ancient Tower of Refuge. But not before, in a shocking twist, Thor
finally learns who his real father is. Will Thor and the others survive the quest? Will they retrieve the Destiny
Sword? Will the Ring survive Andronicus invasion? What will become of Gwendolyn, Kendrick and Erec? And who is Thor s
real father? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A CHARGE OF VALOR is an epic tale of friends
and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age,
of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of
sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and
genders. It is 70,000 words. Grabbed my attention from the beginning and did not let go .This story is an amazing
adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found. -Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} ""
Turned (Book #1 in the Vampire Journals) Ariel Menta 2013-03-13 Join Marissa Jones, and her CIA colleagues, on an epic
adventure, destroying Sunny Industries - an agency threatening to take over all other agencies, and Marissa's parents.
Follow Marissa through new experiences, new friendships, and new love.
A Rite of Swords (Book #7 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-08-02 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A RITE OF SWORDS is book #7 in the
bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING--which begins with the #1 Bestseller A QUEST OF HEROES (Book #1)! In A RITE OF
SWORDS (Book #7 in the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor grapples with his legacy, battling to come to terms with who his father
is, whether to reveal his secret, and what action he must take. Back home in the Ring, with Mycoples by his side and
the Destiny Sword in hand, Thor is determined to wreak vengeance on Andronicus’ army and liberate his homeland—and to
finally propose to Gwendolyn. But he comes to learn that there are forces even greater than he that might just stand in
his way. Gwendolyn returns and strives to become the ruler she is destined to be, using her wisdom to unite the
disparate forces and drive out Andronicus for good. Reunited with Thor and her brothers, she is grateful for a lull in
the violence, and for the chance to celebrate their freedom. But things change quickly—too quickly—and before she knows
it, her life is thrown upside down again. Her elder sister, Luanda, caught in a fierce rivalry with her, is determined
to wrest power, while King MacGil’s brother arrives with his own army to gain control of the throne. With spies and
assassins on all sides, Gwendolyn, embattled, learns that being queen is not as safe as she thought. Reece’s love with
Selese finally has a chance to flourish, yet at the same time, his old love appears, and he finds himself torn. But
idle times are soon overcome by battle, and Reece, Elden, O’Connor, Conven, Kendrick, Erec and even Godfrey must face
and overcome adversity together if they are to survive. Their battles take them to all corners of the Ring, as it
becomes a race against time to oust Andronicus and save themselves from complete destruction. As powerful, unexpected
forces battle for control of the Ring, Gwen realizes she must do whatever it takes to find Argon and bring him back. In
a final, shocking twist, Thor learns that while his powers are supreme, he also has a hidden weakness—one that may just
bring his final downfall. Will Thor and the others liberate the Ring and defeat Andronicus? Will Gwendolyn become the
queen they all need her to be? What will become of the Destiny Sword, of Erec, Kendrick, Reece and Godfrey? And what is
the secret that Alistair is hiding? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A RITE OF SWORDS is an
epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political
machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and
courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which
will appeal to all ages and genders. Books #8--#17 in the series are now also available! “Jam packed with action,
romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall in love all over again.” --vampirebooksite.com
(regarding Turned)
A Reign of Steel (Book #11 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-01-21 “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus
Reviews “Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The beginnings of
something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review A REIGN OF STEEL is Book #11 in the Bestselling series THE
SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1), a free download on Play! In A REIGN OF STEEL (BOOK #11
IN THE SORCERER’S RING), Gwendolyn must protect her people as she finds King’s Court under siege. She strives to
evacuate them from the Ring—but there is one problem: her people refuse to leave. As a power struggle ensues, Gwen
finds her queenship under challenge for the first time—while the greatest threat to the Ring looms. Behind the McClouds
lie the threat of Romulus and his dragons, who, with the Shield destroyed, embark on a catastrophic invasion, nothing
left to stand between them and the complete annihilation of the Ring. Romulus, with Luanda at his side, is unstoppable
while the moon lasts, and Gwen must fight for survival—for herself, for her baby, and for her people—amidst an epic
battle of dragons, and of men. Kendrick leads the Silver in a valiant battle, and he is joined by Elden and the new
Legion recruits, along with his brother Godfrey, who surprises everyone, including himself, with his acts of valor. But
even so, it may not all be enough. Thor, meanwhile, embarks on the quest of his life in the Land of the Druids,
trekking across a fearsome and magical land, a land unlike any other, with magical rules out of its own. Crossing this
land will require every ounce of strength and training he has, will force him to dig deeper within, to become the great
warrior—and Druid—he was meant to be. As he encounters monsters and challenges unlike ever before, he will have to lay
down his life to try to reach his mother. Erec and Alistair journey to the Southern Isles, where they are greeted by
all of his people, including his competitive brother and envious sister. Erec has a dramatic final meeting with his
father, as the island prepares for him to ascend the throne as King. But in the Southern Isles, one must fight for the
right to be King, and in an epic battle, Erec will be tested as never before. In a dramatic twist, we learn that
treachery hides even here, in this place of noble and great warriors. Reece, embattled and surrounded on the Upper
Isles, must fight for his life after his vengeance on Tirus. Desperate, he finds himself united with Stara, each wary
of the other, yet untied in a quest to survive—one that will culminate in an epic battle at sea and will threaten the
entire island. Will Gwen cross the sea to safety? Will Romulus destroy the Ring? Will Reece and Stara be together? Will
Erec rise as King? Will Thor find his mother? What will become of Guwayne? Will anyone be left alive? With its
sophisticated world-building and characterization, A REIGN OF STEEL is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals
and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of
deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy
that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #12 in the
series--A LAND OF FIRE--is now also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an epic
young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review “A quick and easy read…you have to read what happens next and you don’t want
to put it down.” --FantasyOnline.net “It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.” --Books and
Movie Reviews
Realm of Dragons (Age of the Sorcerers—Book One) Morgan Rice 2019-12-18 “Has all the ingredients for an instant
success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken hearts,
deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (re The Sorcerer’s Ring) “The
beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --San Francisco Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) From #1 bestseller
Morgan Rice, author of A Quest of Heroes (over 1,300 five star reviews) comes the debut of a startlingly new fantasy
series. REALM OF DRAGONS (Age of the Sorcerers—Book One) tells the story of the epic coming of age of one very special
16 year old boy, a blacksmith’s son from a poor family who is offered no chance of proving his fighting skills and
breaking into the ranks of the nobles. Yet he holds a power he cannot deny, and a fate he must follow. It tells the
story of a 17 year old princess on the eve of her wedding, destined for greatness—and of her younger sister, rejected
by her family and dying of plague. It tells the tale of their three brothers, three princes who could not be more
different from each other—all of them vying for power. It tells the story of a kingdom on the verge of change, of
invasion, the story of the dying dragon race, falling daily from the sky. It tells the tale of two rival kingdoms, of
the rapids dividing them, of a landscape dotted with dormant volcanoes, and of a capital accessible only with the
tides. It is a story of love, passion, of hate and sibling rivalry; of rogues and hidden treasure; of monks and secret
warriors; of honor and glory, and of betrayal and deception. It is the story of Dragonfell, a story of honor and valor,
of sorcerers, magic, fate and destiny. It is a tale you will not put down until the early hours, one that will
transport you to another world and have you fall in in love with characters you will never forget. It appeals to all
ages and genders. Books two--THRONE OF DRAGONS--is also now available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what
promises to be an epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review (re A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed …. Rice's
writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly (re A Quest of Heroes)
A Dream of Mortals (Book #15 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2014-08-01 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the
ingredients for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete
with broken hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all fantasy readers.” —Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding A
Quest of Heroes) “[An] entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “The beginnings of
something remarkable are there.” —San Francisco Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) A DREAM OF MORTALS is Book
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#15 in the Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)—a free download! In A
DREAM OF MORTALS, Thorgrin and his brothers struggle to break free from the grips of the pirates, and to continue their
search for Guwayne at sea. As they encounter unexpected friends and foes, magic and weaponry, dragons and men, it will
change the very course of their destiny. Will they finally find Guwayne? Darius and his few friends survive the
massacre of their people—but only to find that they are captives, thrown into the Empire Arena. Shackled together,
facing unimaginable opponents, their only hope for survival is to stand and fight together, as brothers. Gwendolyn
wakes from her slumber to discover that she and the others have survived their trek across the Great Waste—and even
more shocking, that they have come to a land beyond their wildest imagination. As they are brought into a new royal
court, the secrets Gwendolyn learns about her ancestors and her own people will change her destiny forever. Erec and
Alistair, still captive at sea, struggle to break free from the grips of the Empire fleet in a bold and daring
nighttime escape. When odds seem at their worst, they receive an unexpected surprise that might just give them a second
chance for victory—and another chance to continue their attack on the heart of the Empire. Godfrey and his crew,
imprisoned once again, set to be executed, have one last chance to try to escape. After being betrayed, they want more
than escape this time—they want vengeance. Volusia is surrounded on all sides as she strives to take and hold the
Empire capital—and she will have to summon a more powerful magic than she’s ever known if she is to prove herself a
Goddess, and become Supreme Ruler of the Empire. Once again, the fate of the Empire hangs in the balance. With its
sophisticated world-building and characterization, A DREAM OF MORTALS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals
and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of
deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy
that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which will appeal to all ages and genders. Book #16 in the
series--A JOUST OF KNIGHTS--is now also available! “A spirited fantasy ….Only the beginning of what promises to be an
epic young adult series.” —Midwest Book Review (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “A quick and easy read…you have to read
what happens next and you don’t want to put it down.” —FantasyOnline.net (regarding A Quest of Heroes) “Action-packed
…. Rice's writing is solid and the premise intriguing.” —Publishers Weekly (regarding A Quest of Heroes)
Loved (Book #2 in the Vampire Journals) Morgan Rice 2011 Caitlin and Caleb embark together on their quest to find the
one object that can stop the imminent vampire and human war: the lost sword. Their search for Caitlin's father brings
shocking news. But they are not the only ones searching for the legendary sword.
A Sky of Spells (Book #9 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-11-01 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A SKY OF SPELLS is book #9 in the
bestselling 17 book series THE SORCERER'S RING--which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (Book #1 )--a FREE download on
Google Play! In A SKY OF SPELLS (BOOK #9 IN THE SORCERER’S RING), Thorgrin finally returns to himself and must confront
his father once and for all. An epic battle occurs, as two titans face each other, and as Rafi uses his power to summon
an army of undead. With the Destiny Sword destroyed, and the fate of the Ring in the balance, Argon and Alistair will
need to summon their magical powers to help Gwendolyn’s brave warriors. Yet even with their help, all could be lost if
it were not for the return of Mycoples, and her new companion, Ralibar. Luanda struggles to prevail against her captor,
Romulus, as the fate of the Shield hangs in the balance. Reece, meanwhile, struggles to lead his men back up the Canyon
walls, with Selese’s help. Their love deepens; but with the arrival of Reece’s old love, his cousin, a tragic love
triangle and misunderstandings develop. When the Empire is finally ousted from the Ring, and Gwendolyn has her chance
for personal vengeance against McCloud, there is great cause to celebrate. As the new Queen of the Ring, Gwen uses her
powers to unite both MacGils and McClouds for the first time in history, and to begin the epic rebuilding of the land,
of her army, and of the Legion. King’s Court slowly comes back to life once again, as they all begin to pick up the
pieces. It is destined to become a more glorious city than even her father ever dreamed of, and in the process, justice
finally finds Gareth. Tirus must be brought to justice, too, and Gwen will have to decide what sort of leader she will
be. There is a great conflict amongst Tirus’ sons, not all of whom see things the same way, and a struggle for power
erupts once again, as Gwen decides if she will accept an invitation to the Upper Isles, thus making the MacGil clan
whole once again. Erec is summoned to return to his people in the Southern Isles and see his dying father, and Alistair
joins him, as they prepare for their wedding. Thorgrin and Gwendolyn may have wedding preparations in their future,
too. Thor becomes closer to his sister, and as all settles down inside the Ring, he finds himself summoned to embark on
his greatest quest of all: to seek out his mysterious mother in a faraway land and to find out who he really is. With
multiple wedding preparations in the air, with Spring returning, King’s Court rebuilding, festivals afoot, peace seems
to settle back onto the Ring. But danger lurks in the most unforeseen corners, and all of these characters greatest
tribulations might be yet to come. With its sophisticated world-building and characterization, A SKY OF SPELLS is an
epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and political
machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and
courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and which
will appeal to all ages and genders. All 17 books in THE SORCERER’S RING are now also available--as is a BUNDLE of
Books 10, 11 and 12! Also available is book #1 in Morgan Rice’s new epic fantasy series, RISE OF THE DRAGONS (KINGS AND
SORCERERS—BOOK 1), which is a FREE download on Google Play!
The Poetical Works. With a Life of the Author John Milton 1831
A Realm of Shadows (Kings and Sorcerers--Book 5) Morgan Rice 2015-11-13 “An action packed fantasy sure to please fans
of Morgan Rice’s previous novels, along with fans of works such as The Inheritance Cycle by Christopher Paolini…. Fans
of Young Adult Fiction will devour this latest work by Rice and beg for more.” --The Wanderer, A Literary Journal
(regarding Rise of the Dragons) The #1 Bestselling series, with over 400 five star reviews on Amazon! A REALM OF
SHADOWS is book #5 in Morgan Rice’s bestselling epic fantasy series KINGS AND SORCERERS (which begins with RISE OF THE
DRAGONS, a free download)! In A REALM OF SHADOWS, Kyra finds herself in the midst of a burning capital, attacked by a
host of dragons, clinging for life. With her beloved homeland destroyed, The Flames down and the trolls pouring in,
Kyra must urgently quest to Marda to retrieve the magic weapon before it is too late—even if it takes her into the very
heart of darkness. Duncan finds himself trapped, with the others, in the burning capital, and he uses all his wits to
find his men, attempt escape, and rally his forces to regroup and attack Pandesia. Across the kingdom, Merk sails with
King Tarnis’ daughter through the Bay of Death as they abandon the Tower of Kos and sail for the warrior isle of
Knossos. Pursued by Vesuvius and his army of trolls, crossing the world’s most treacherous waters, they know they have
little chance to reach the isle, and even less chance of escape. Dierdre and Marco survive the tidal wave that
destroyed Ur only to find their beloved city under water. With everyone they knew and loved lost and dead, they must
pick up the pieces and journey to the one person they know who is left alive: Kyra. Alec, meanwhile sails back for
Escalon with the people of The Lost Isles, holding the precious sword that might just change everything. But none
expect to encounter a land destroyed, a land that is now teeming with dragons. With its strong atmosphere and complex
characters, A REALM OF SHADOWS is a sweeping saga of knights and warriors, of kings and lords, of honor and valor, of
magic, destiny, monsters and dragons. It is a story of love and broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It
is fantasy at its finest, inviting us into a world that will live with us forever, one that will appeal to all ages and
genders. Book #6 in KINGS AND SORCERERS will be published soon. “If you thought that there was no reason left for
living after the end of the Sorcerer’s Ring series, you were wrong. Morgan Rice has come up with what promises to be
another brilliant series, immersing us in a fantasy of trolls and dragons, of valor, honor, courage, magic and faith in
your destiny. Morgan has managed again to produce a strong set of characters that make us cheer for them on every
page.…Recommended for the permanent library of all readers that love a well-written fantasy.” --Books and Movie
Reviews, Roberto Mattos (regarding Rise of the Dragons)
The Sumerians Samuel Noah Kramer 2010-09-17 The Sumerians, the pragmatic and gifted people who preceded the Semites in
the land first known as Sumer and later as Babylonia, created what was probably the first high civilization in the
history of man, spanning the fifth to the second millenniums B.C. This book is an unparalleled compendium of what is
known about them. Professor Kramer communicates his enthusiasm for his subject as he outlines the history of the
Sumerian civilization and describes their cities, religion, literature, education, scientific achievements, social
structure, and psychology. Finally, he considers the legacy of Sumer to the ancient and modern world. "There are few
scholars in the world qualified to write such a book, and certainly Kramer is one of them. . . . One of the most
valuable features of this book is the quantity of texts and fragments which are published for the first time in a form
available to the general reader. For the layman the book provides a readable and up-to-date introduction to a most
fascinating culture. For the specialist it presents a synthesis with which he may not agree but from which he will
nonetheless derive stimulation."—American Journal of Archaeology "An uncontested authority on the civilization of
Sumer, Professor Kramer writes with grace and urbanity."—Library Journal
A Grant of Arms (Book #8 in the Sorcerer's Ring) Morgan Rice 2013-09-19 “THE SORCERER’S RING has all the ingredients
for an instant success: plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages. Recommended for the
permanent library of all fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews, Roberto Mattos A GRANT OF ARMS is book #8 in the
Sorcerer's Ring, which begins with A QUEST OF HEROES--a FREE download on Google Play! In A GRANT OF ARMS (Book #8 in
the Sorcerer's Ring), Thor is caught between titanic forces of good and evil, as Andronicus and Rafi use all of their
dark sorcery to attempt to crush Thor’s identity and take control of his very soul. Under their spell, Thor will have
to battle a greater fight than he has ever known, as he struggles to cast off his father and free himself from their
chains. But it may already be too late. Gwendolyn, with Alistair, Steffen and Aberthol, ventures deep into the
Netherworld, on her quest to find Argon and free him from his magical trap. She sees him as the only hope to save Thor
and to save the Ring, but the Netherworld is vast and treacherous, and even finding Argon may be a lost cause. Reece
leads the Legion members as they embark on a near-impossible quest to do what has never been done before: to descend
into the depths of the Canyon and find and retrieve the lost Sword. As they descend, they enter another world, filled
with monsters and exotic races—all of them bent on keeping the Sword for their own purposes. Romulus, armed with his
magical cloak, proceeds with his sinister plan to cross into the Ring and destroy the Shield; Kendrick, Erec, Bronson
and Godfrey fight to free themselves from their betrayal; Tirus and Luanda learn what it means to be traitors and to
serve Andronicus; Mycoples struggles to break free; and in a final, shocking twist, Alistair’s secret is finally
revealed. Will Thor return to himself? Will Gwendolyn find Argon? Will Reece find the Sword? Will Romulus succeed in
his plan? Will Kendrick, Erec, Bronson and Godfrey succeed in the face of overwhelming odds? And will Mycoples return?
Or will the Ring fall into complete and final destruction? With its sophisticated world-building and characterization,
A GRANT OF ARMS is an epic tale of friends and lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and dragons, of intrigues and
political machinations, of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception, ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor
and courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a fantasy that brings us into a world we will never forget, and
which will appeal to all ages and genders. Books #9--#17 in the series are also available! “Grabbed my attention from
the beginning and did not let go….This story is an amazing adventure that is fast paced and action packed from the very
beginning. There is not a dull moment to be found.” --Paranormal Romance Guild {regarding Turned} “Jam packed with
action, romance, adventure, and suspense. Get your hands on this one and fall in love all over again.” -vampirebooksite.com (regarding Turned) “A great plot, and this especially was the kind of book you will have trouble
putting down at night. The ending was a cliffhanger that was so spectacular that you will immediately want to buy the
next book, just to see what happens.” --The Dallas Examiner {regarding Loved}
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